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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

Pavement removal markings including sidewalk and driveways for the project 
are ongoing.  
 
Utility locate marking is ongoing this week. 
 
 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK: 
  

Hulstein Excavating will be sawcutting the pavement, including sidewalks and 
driveways, but will not be removing the pavement at this time. 
 
May 3rd: 

• Preconstruction Meeting 
 

 

COMING SOON: 
  

May 8th: 

• Milling of the asphalt pavement and removal of the curb and gutter 
from 16th to 20th Street. 

• Storm Sewer pipe arriving on site. 
 
May 10th: 

• Begin storm sewer installation from 16th to 20th Street starting at 16th 
Street. 

 


